

SOUTH DAKOTA BOARD OF NURSING

SOUTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 4305 S. Louise Avenue Suite 201 • Sioux Falls, SD 57106-3115 (605) 362-2760 • FAX: 362-2768 • www.state.sd.us/doh/nursing

April 24, 2006

FILE COPY

Marcia Kempton 520 East 11th Ave. Webster, SD 57274

Ms. Kempton:

The South Dakota Board of Nursing met on April 19, 2006 to review your request for the reinstatement of your Certified Nurse Practitioners license. During this meeting you addressed the Board and presented information for the Board to review.

By unanimous decision the Board voted to deny you reinstatement of your Certified Nurse Practitioners license at this time.

If you have any question or concerns please feel free to contact myself or Linda Young.

Regards,

Andrew E. Albers

Nursing Program Specialist